Building 2 and 3 Intercom Update
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Good afternoon
hanagement and the board is working with one of the local contractors and will be updating the intercom systems in
buildings 2 and 3. Management will notify everyone in the building once a date and time is scheduled. Instructions

will be given to everyone once everything is installed.

Connie Garland



